
Montgomery Township 
Park and Recreation Board 

Meeting Minutes for October 11, 2017 
 

 
 
The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Park and Recreation Board was held on 
October 11, 2017 in the Montgomery Township Community and Recreation Center.  The members of 
the Park and Recreation Board in attendance included: Kim Greene, Al Quasti, MaryBeth Meehan, Scott 
Fontaine and Angelo Grasso. Also in attendance were Greg Reiff (Public Works Foreman), Matt Reimel 
(Athletics and Recreation Coordinator), and Floyd Shaffer (Recreation Director). 
 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Angelo Grasso called the meeting to order at 7:30 pm and began with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
Kim Greene made a motion to approve the September 13, 2017 minutes and Al Quasti seconded the 
motion.  The minutes were approved unanimously. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
Prior to the meeting several Park & Rec Board members, along with Floyd Shaffer (Recreation Director) 
and Greg Reiff (Public Works Foreman) met Resident Chuck Vesay at Windlestrae Park to do a “Walk 
Thru” of the current Disc Golf Course.  
 
At the meeting the committee discussed moving the first three baskets to the Wiseman Track, in order 
to better align with Mr Vesay’s new proposed course.  
 
PARK UPDATE 
None. 
 
Public Works Update 
Public Works Foreman Greg Reiff reported that crews have been continually doing tree work 
throughout the Township and that the Spring Valley Tree Work Bid goes out October 23rd. 
 
RECREATION UPDATE 
Athletics and Recreation Coordinator Matt Reimel reported the monthly programs and number of 
attendees, as well as upcoming program and events. He also gave a recap on the Autumn Festival 
Feedback. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
The committee discussed Field 2 at Windlestrae and the issue of Foul Balls as well as Field 1 (right field 
line). Recreation Director Floyd Shaffer discussed taking a closer look at it, and for the committee to 
make a motion after further discussions.  



 
OLD BUSINESS 
None. 
 
OTHER BUSINESS 
None. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Al Quasti made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:58pm.  The motion was seconded by Kim Greene.  
The motion passed unanimously.   
 
The next meeting is scheduled for November 8, 2017, 7:30 pm at the Rec Center.  
 
Submitted by  
Matt Reimel 
 


